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LETTER DATED 11 DECEMBER 1985 ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE 
CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVES OF 
THE CZECHOSLOVAK SOCIALIST REPUBLIC AND THE GERMAN DEMOCRATIC 
REPUBLIC TRANSMITTING REPLIES TO THE LETTERS OF MR. HELMUT KOHL

OF 27 SEPTEMBER 1985

On 8 November 1985, the Government of the Czechoslovak Socialist Republic 
and the Government of the German Democratic Republic, sent replies to the 
letters of Mr. Helmut Kohl of 2? September 1985, concerning the proposal of 
the two respective countries to start negotiations for the establishment of a 
zone free of chemical weapons in Europe, 
that parailely with the Geneva talks, proposed by Mr. Helmut Kohl, consultations 
among the representatives of the ministries of foreign affairs of the 
Federal Republic of Germany, the Czechoslovak Socialist Republic and the 
German Democratic Republic be undertaken.

We request that the enclosed text of the replies be reproduced as a 
document of the Conference.

It is suggested in these replies

(Signed) Milos Vejvoda 
Ambassador

Permanent Representative 
of the Czechoslovak 

Socialist Republic to the 
United Nations Office at 

Geneva

(Signed) Harald Rose 
Ambassador

Permanent Representative 
of the German Democratic 

Republic to the 
United Nations Office at 

Geneva
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